
 
Attention fellow Liberty Dollar supporters: 
 
Good news:  A week from tomorrow, August 22 is the last day to order Ron Paul 
Coppers and guarantee delivery.  We just received the samples this morning... they look 
good... given it is a dollar item... certainly not proof... but certainly historic!  If you 
definitely want to get some Ron Paul Copper Dollars, please order before next 
Wednesday.   
 
Announcing... We will lock in the order for the Ron Paul Copper Dollar next week.  And 
while we will order a few extra Coppers, I strongly encourage you to ORDER NOW, as 
the extra Copper will certainly not last long.  Best to order now... as no additional Copper 
orders are planned and are actually very unlikely. Also, if you have not yet sent in your 
$1 certificates to exchange for Ron Paul Copper Dollars, these must be postmarked by 
midnight, August 22. Be sure to include your name, address and a nominal flat shipping 
fee of only $4 per redemption.  Shipping fee can also be paid in $1 Certificates or US 
dollars. $20 base certificates only, please.  
 
Delivery for the Ron Paul Copper is still planned for November. 
 
Delivery for the Copper Liberty Dollar has been delayed... but it is currently in transit 
from California to Evansville.  This whole process has taken a lot more time and money 
that we had wildly expected.  But we will ship them ASAP upon delivery.   
 
First Gold Ron Paul Dollars are shipping today. They are TERRIFIC!  And as a special 
bonus, every one is numbered and hallmarked. They are really an incredible deal for the 
price.  
 
Thanks again for all your support and efforts toward our common goals. 
 
Bernard von NotHaus 
Monetary Architect 


